
 
 

 

Year One Home Learning                             

20.6.2023 

This week we have been: 

* Learning about half of a whole and drawing shapes and colouring in 

half, noticing that they need to be equal parts 

* We are designing packaging for our seed paper and making labels 

(which we hope you will bring £1 in cash to buy, on the 6th July when you 

meet the new teacher). 

* We looked at our big question and discussed what we know about 

transport.  

* We learnt about old and new buses and all about Rosa Parks and 

segregation on the buses. 

 

For home learning, can… 
* Plant a seed and watch it grow. Make a picture diary a diary of the 

growth. 

* Bring in books about transport to share with your class. 

* Give your parent directions to the shop such as turn left and walk for 

10 steps and so forth. 

*Get your child to tell you of the injustice Rosa Parkes suffered 

 

If anyone would like to donate fruit/vegetables with interesting seeds 

for the children to look at during their science learning then please give 

to your class teacher. Each class also needs some runner beans, so if 

you have some spare, please could you send them in. 

 



Phonics  

In phonics this week we have been learning these sounds:  

sh/ti potion, /sh/ssi mission, si mansion, sh/ci delicious, 

 

We have also been revising the tricky words:  
 busy, many, any, through, pretty , hour, beautiful  

Have a restful weekend! 

The Year One Team 

 

 


